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October 27, 2005

Members Present: Larry Booth, Jim Braun (proxy for Michelle Furlong), John Campbell (proxy for Steve Burnett), Tom Eddins, Kathy Garrison, Deborah Gritzmacher, Thomas Harden, Weihu Hong, Ron Jackson, Cathy Jeffrey, David Ludley, Gary May, George Nakos, Melanie Poudevigne, Sherry Richardson and Joe Trachtenberg
Non-Members Present:  Nathan Borchelt, Jacob Chacko, Michael Deis, Thomas Eaves, Lisa Eichelberger, Nikki Finlay, Charles Ford, Sharon Hoffman, Cindy Lauer, Mark May, Bud Miller, Art Rosser, Steve Stephens, Ray Wallace, Martha Wicker and Jillian Jones
The meeting was called to order at approximately 12:00 p.m.
Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the October 13th meeting were approved.
Reports

Report from the Provost/Associate Provost
· Master’s of Liberal Studies (MLA) was approved for the Board of Regents’ November 16th agenda.

· An individual from SECME was invited to bring the university up to date on our ability to attract minorities to careers in science, mathematics, engineering and technology.

· Part-time faculty orientation will be Monday and Tuesday of the coming week.

· NCATE will be on campus Sunday – Wednesday.

· ADA will be on campus the second week of November.

Report from the President

· President praised the work done for the MLA proposal.

Future of the University: Growth, Standards, Facilities

· Plans were discussed for growth, standards and facilities including freshman and sophomore housing, a recreation center and limited space issues.

· Standards for first-time full-time freshmen were discussed.

· President requested special meetings to discuss issues dealing with growth, standards and facilities.

QEP – Martha Wicker

· Wicker gave update on QEP, speaking of PBL grants that have been awarded and faculty training, NSSE and FSSE, CAP training and testing, learning communities, withdrawal reasons and the assignment of faculty and peer mentors.
· Wicker elaborated on new sub-committees that have been formed.

· Discussion on the improvement of at risk students using learning communities followed. No data available at the present time.
· There was some discussion about online evaluations.

CAPC – Nathan Borchelt

· Task force being created to develop procedures

· Seven new courses are being considered from Arts & Sciences as well as changes from existing programs.

Undergraduate Policy Council (UPC) – Michael Baird

No report

SGA – Gerald Heavens

No report

New Business

SEDONA Software Program for CVs, Summary of Professional Activity, etc. – Joe Trachtenberg

· Training for SEDONA is underway and almost half of faculty will be trained by December.

· Deadline for CV entry is May.

· Question & Answer session on the uses and benefits of SEDONA.
· Michael Deis and Martha Wicker will address any concerns.

Announcements

Sick Leave Pool – Brenda Findley

· Starting January 1, the sick leave pool will be available.
· For details, contact Human Resources.
The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:25 p.m.

Submitted by:  Jillian Jones
